
Minuets from Tuesday July 8th, 2025 Executive Committee Meeting 

 

In Attendance: Andy Spadoni, Bruce Rumbold, Cassy Petsos, Holly Petsos, Jim Nicholson 

Sara Castro, absent as previously notified 

 

Treasurer's Report by Bruce Rumbold: Year - end 208 membership $16,400 dues and donations collected, 

We are $1500 in the red for expenses. 

Andy and Bruce need to go to ESL to set-up acct. signature 

Garage Sale Committee will give their reporters at next meeting. 

Per Bruce we had paid for 155 ice creams. Servings at the school are only a difference of $9.00 from last 

year. 

The ice cream social was a positive experience. 

It was suggested that maybe we should move the ice cream to the picnic. Everyone at the table agreed that 

this was a good idea. Donations collected at the ice cream social for books 

 

Membership Drive:  for BNA is coming,- Andy asking Sarah Degoey to do it with Ben. 

We need to check with Ann McCormick regarding Gramercy Park. Ann Ganther is working on gathering 

volunteers to help deliver newsletters on Dorchester, for her and Larry. 

 

Beautification: 

Cassy, in concert with Zaretski, to work on a proposed reworking of the flower beds in the rose garden to 

remove wild, reverted bushes, to have move color less maintenance and develops a good plan. 

Clover Landscaping is checking on the cost of 45 bushes. 

 

New Business: 

Jim Nicholson: Left the meeting but he probably wanted to talk about movie in park. 

Picnic Date is Sept, 19, at Ellison Park 

Garden Tour money must be turned into treasurer who then pays out by designation. 

 

It was brought up there are too many BNA announcements. 

New mail in membership envelopes need to be ordered. Next Newsletter will come out with membership 

and picnic info. 

 

Next meeting is Aug.12th. Place not decided, 
 


